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to Vesna, Silvana |~

Dear colleagues,

on behalf of the 1eth IMMC organizing Committee we would like to inform you that your abstracts have been accepted for the presentation at the conference.

If you need an official acceptance letter and you have not obtained it to date, please let us know and we will send it to you.

If you have not registered and paid the registration fee for the meeting, please do it at your earliest convenience. Otherwise, if you cannot attend the
meeting, please would you be so kind and let us know.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or dr. Vesna Gabelica with respect to any issue concerned with your presentation or attendance at the conference.
Thank you for choosing the 1@th JMMC to present your results. We are looking forward to meeting you in Dubrovnik.
Kind regards

Local Organizing Committee Member

Nikola Basaric, dr.sc.

Laboratory for synthetic Organic Chemistry
Department of Organic Chemistry and Biochemistry
Rudjer Boskovic Institute

Bijenicka cesta 54, 10 @00 Zagreb Croatia

Tel: + 385 (@)1 4561 141

+ 385 (@)1 4680 195

URL:  hitp//www irb hr/eng/People/Nikola-Basaric
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